
 

This Issue of Visual Mathematics journal corresponds to issue 2 from 2014. It is late, due to exceptional 

circumstances. Indeed, after a long and brave battle with a serious illness, our dear friend and colleague 

Slavik Jablan, the Editor of this journal, has passed away on February 26, 2015. The world is deprived of a 

remarkable mathematician, a great artist and wonderful man. He will be missed by all, and remembered 

for his enthusiasm, cheerful spirit, vision, enormous creativity and his great mind. 

Slavik Jablan was the founder and the Editor of the VisMath journal, and we would like to continue the 

publication of this journal. Next issue of VisMath will be dedicated to Slavik Jablan and his work, and we 

invite you to submit your papers. 

Some of the papers in this issue were presented during the Closing  Conference "Visuality & Mathematics 

– Experimental Education of Mathematics through Visual Arts, Sciences and Playful Activities" held in 

Belgrade, Serbia, Sep 17-19, 2014,  organized by the Tempus Project "Visuality & Mathematics: 

Experiential Education of Mathematics through Visual Arts, Sciences and Playful Activities", in which 

Slavik Jablan played an important role.  
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Editor 

 


